
 

 

 

 

 

Patient Credit File (PCF) Recoupment Overpayment 

Date of notice: 6/30/23 

 

Meridian has identified an overpayment to your facility. The overpayment has been attributed to 

retroactive eligibility update based on HFS Patient Credit File patient liability. Please be advised that you 

will receive a recovery letter prior to recoupment. There is no additional action required by providers at 

this time. 


